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5 Feb 2021

Dear parent/carer 

I look forward to welcoming our students and all the excitement of day 1 when our school opens on Monday 8 February. 

The five-day lockdown for Perth, Peel and the South West ends tonight, 6pm Friday 
5 February, however some COVID-safe measures will continue until 12:01am, 14 February, details at WA.gov.au. 

For the next week, teachers and staff in our school will need to wear masks, however our students do not. Our staff will explain to our students the importance of wearing a mask as together we work through this transition. 

On Monday you will be able to go to your child’s classroom, however we need to follow the 4 square metre rule, so please ensure social distancing. Before entering the class on Monday, please check the number of adults in the room.

I want to assure you that the safety and wellbeing of our students and staff is our top priority and we will continue to follow the latest WA Health advice at ww2.healthywa.gov.au .  

Thank you to all students and parents for your understanding and support during the lockdown. 

Our opening ceremony had been cancelled and I will inform you when this event is to take place.   On Monday Kapture Photography will be one site to record our first official day as Pine View Primary School. Our staff are looking forward to welcoming our foundation students for our first day. 


If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school via email; pineview.ps@education.wa.edu.au.  



Sue Heath
Principal

 
Pine View Primary School | 53 Regency Ave, Baldivis WA 6171 | 9523 3940 | PineView.PS@education.wa.edu.au
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